
Opening Day Ceremony 2016
On 1st September, all students and teachers gathered in the school hall for the Opening Day 
Ceremony.  Our spirits were high, and we were ready to meet every challenge in the new 
school year.

It was our great honour to have invited alumnus, Ms. Dorothy Nieh, to be our Guest of 
Honour.  Ms. Nieh is a Chief Inspector of Police within Police Community Relations.  In her 
speech she said the school had provided her with a good learning environment and a great 
variety of learning opportunities for her to develop her potential. Ms. Nieh encouraged our 
students to have an open mind, be prepared to fully embrace school life and seize every 
opportunity to learn and face new challenges.  Doing so will ensure students have positive 
school memories in the future.

After her inspiring speech, graduates with outstanding performance in English and Chinese 
Language in the HKDSE 2016 were presented the Rosaryhill School Old Students 
Association Scholarships. The awardees were 6B Tsao Tom David, 6B Panikar Sruti J., 6A 
Chu Ying Kit and 6A Zheng Wan Rong.
You can click on the “Photo Album” to view the photos of the ceremony. 


